
 
 

Learning from Home Update 
Thursday 15 May 2020 

 
 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
On behalf of all the staff here at Kellyville High School I would like to thank you for your support 
as we have launched into Phase 1 this week.  We have had very high attendance rates, great 
cooperation and a couple of really nice days that have looked and sounded like normal school. 
As someone new to the school, it has been very encouraging to walk around and see students so 
well engaged in their classes, even though some things have been a bit different. Teachers have 
adapted to the newest model of learning incredibly well and students have enjoyed the 
experience, even though it may have been a bit different to what they are used to. 
 
Next week, we are still in Phase 1 so the designated days will be exactly the same as previously 
published (see the document attached). However, we are looking to step things up a little with the 
learning content and we are asking students to bring books and other equipment specifically for 
each subject. We will publish the exact timetable a day in advance so students know what to 
pack the night before they come to school. 
 
I have also met with the executive team to design our plan for Phases 2 and 3 as we are 
expecting these will be needed soon. When we do go to the next phases, we will publish our 
plans as quickly as possible. 
 
Thank you once again, we are certainly enjoying having students back to on-site learning. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Mr Mark Burnard  
Relieving Principal,  
Kellyville High School 
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“We are a vibrant and innovative learning community that is committed to 
delivering excellence within a rich and diverse learning environment.  Every 
student has the opportunity to achieve their personal best through engaged, 

active learning in a safe, respectful and supportive school. Students will grow 
into global digital citizens.” 
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